
                                        
 

  

 
 

 

Monday 11th January 2020 

Dear children,  

Nursery Home Learning 

Welcome to another week of home learning. The Nursery staff would like you all to know 
just how happy it makes us to see your pictures and watch your videos on Evidence Me. 
Please keep them coming! 

A morning message will continue to be shared at 9.00 am. At 9.30 am, a phonics activity 
and a curriculum activity for the day will be shared, followed by a new physical activity at 
11.00 am. As always, at 11.45 am, a story will be sent via parent share for you to watch. 

We ask that at least one observation is sent back to staff. These can include 
photographs/videos of you completing the daily curriculum activity. We would encourage 
parents to share an observation of the phonics activity and the physical activity as well, if 
they feel they can.  

We appreciate that there may be some technical barriers to home learning and so would 
like to share some information that has been passed to us by the government. If you are 
using mobile data in order to complete your home learning, you can get help with the cost. 
This link (https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/about-increasing-mobile-data) has 
more information on how the government are offering an increase to data limits on certain 
networks. 

We as a team are also looking at ways of giving you fun learning experiences that do not 
rely on printed resources. You may find that this means there are more games to play or 
paper-based activities that do not involve printing.  
 

The Lockdown Badge 

We will be focusing on key skills for the rest of this half term, and 
Duggee will be helping us! Each of the daily curriculum activities will 
have a badge that you can earn. All you have to do is send a picture 
or video of you completing the activity via Evidence Me. Your badge 
will be sent back to you in the same way, and we will be saving a 
sticky copy of it for you in school as well!  

At the end of the week, we will have the chance to talk about the badges you have earned, 
and any other news you have, during a weekly group catch-up Zoom meeting with your 
key worker. Invitations will be emailed during the week, with the intention of the meetings 
being scheduled for after-school on Fridays (3.45 pm – 4.00 pm).  

If you have any issues please do not hesitate to email staff via 
NUJG@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk. 

We look forward to seeing all of you on Zoom very soon! 

Continue staying safe,  

Miss Grice, Mrs Clark, Mrs Wright, Mrs Fereday, Miss Raba and Miss Wilson  
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